Online Public Involvement

Bridge Replacement on AL-119 over Shepard Branch

The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is proposing to replace the bridge over Shepard Branch on AL-
119 outside of Leeds in Jefferson County, Alabama. Information about the project is available to the public for re-
view and comment. Your comments may be provided by mail, email, or voicemail described below. Comments for

the proposed project must be submitted by September 2, 2022.

Q

) | Project Location |

[za]

Lake Purdy

Russell Heights

N
W<€}>E
S
P
783 T
Leeds
Maplewood
25
Vandiver
Sterrett
(0] 0.75 1.5
—_— T Miles

SUBMIT COMMENTS TO:

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com

Email: al119-bridge-comments@dot.state.al.us

Phone: (205) 327-4954 (3 minute limit)

Mail Comments to:

ALDOT, East Central Region
Attn: Sandra F.P Bonner
PO Box 2745

Birmingham, AL 35204
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Project Description

Replacement of the bridge on AL-119 over
Shepard Branch

There will be no detour required for this
project. Bridge will be built while traffic is
open.

Right-of-way will be required for the pro-
posed project.

Comments on the proposed project need to be submitted by September 2, 2022.




